From: Jeff Taylor

To: Vanessa Culbert
Subject: Re: No Occupancy Agreement.
Date: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 1:05:59 PM
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Hello,

| am making a request to take out an no occupancy permit as per my subdivision agreement dated August 25 2021. As | am still waiting on Hydro One to
sign back the contract with me for my development. The lots | am requesting are as follows

Lot #5 -472 Eastern Ave

Lot #13 -487 Motz

If we receive the signed contract from Ontario Hydro before hand, we will just apply for the regular permit to be issued

Thanks

Jeff Taylor

StoneyRidge Developments

1068775 Ontario Limited
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Cash-in-lieu of Parkland

Parkland dedication for this development is to be addressed by way of payment of cash-
in-lieu of parkland. The Developer agrees to pay the Municipality $4,371.58 prior to this
Agreement being registered. This amount represents 5% of the assessed value of the
undeveloped lands in phase two only of the lands described in Schedule ‘A’.
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